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REMINGTON ARMS COMPANY, INC.

INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE
Reminglon,

Bridgeport, Connecticut
January 25, 1979

J. E. PREISER

FFL DEALER LISTS

At the last meeting of the Product Safety Subcommittee,
we discussed obtaining a list of Federally licensed
firearms dealers for purposes of M/600 rifle recall
notification. Since then, we received the December
issue of the ATF Bulletin, which announces that

such lists are no longer available on mailing

tapes but are available on some 50 to 55 microfiche
cards. The enclosed excerpt from the Bulletin
indicates where and how these cards cai be obtained.
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